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Please vote yes on Senate Bill 1583.  We do not want a book banning list in Oregon.  

We want the freedom to choose what we read.  We think it is wrong to have a select 

number of people to decide for us what we can and cannot read.  It's just not right.  

Thank you for voting YES on Senate Bill 1583. 


